
 
 
 
 
 
October 8, 2018 
 
 
Press Release:   If you have any questions feel free to give me a call at (360) 
427-9551. 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE & Legal Notice 
 
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
 
Pursuant to law, the 2019 proposed budget for Public Hospital District No. 1 of 
Mason County has been filed with the records of the Board of Hospital 
Commissioners.  Notice is hereby given that at 9:00 a.m. PDT on Tuesday, 
October 23, 2018, Public Hospital District No. 1 of Mason County will conduct a 
hearing to receive comments on the proposed 2019 budget and consider its 
adoption at a regular scheduled meeting on Tuesday, November 13, 2018.  Both 
meetings of the Board of Hospital Commissioners will be held at Mason General 
Hospital in the Ellinor Room. 
 
Dated this 8th day of October, 2018 
Public Hospital District No. 1 
Mason County, Washington 
Rick Smith, Auditor. 


